Burnett, James

From: planning@staffmoorlands.gov.uk

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 4:57 PM

To: Planning (SMDC)

Subject: Comment Received from Public Access

Application Reference No. : SMD/2015/0087 Site Address: 71 Park Lane Knypersley
Staffordshire ST8 7BG Stoke On Trent Comments by: Gary Spencer
From:

Phone:

Emaili:

Submission: Objection

Comments: I am concerned that a significant amount of this work has commenced prior to

planning permission being granted.

I am also concerned that the plans submitted fundamentally change the character of the
bungalow; given that the bungalow next door share a driveway they appear a ’pair’ I am
concerned the plans submitted will change this for the worse and both properties will not
share the character they have enjoyed for many years.



